
Department of Homeland Security Office of Inspector General 
Body Worn Camera Policy 

In compliance with the Executive Order 14074, Executive Order on Advancing Effective, 
Accountable Policing and Criminal Justice Practices to Enhance Public Trust and Public 
Safety issued May 25, 2022, the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) Office of 
Inspector General (OIG) has issued its policy governing the use of body worn cameras 
(BWCs).   

DHS OIG’s current policy can be found here 

https://www.oig.dhs.gov/sites/default/files/DHS-OIG-Body-Worn-Camera-Policy.pdf
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